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Dear  Mr Stubbings, 

MINOR VARIATION DECISION 
 
LICENSING ACT 2003 - APPLICATION FOR MINOR VARIATION OF EXISTING  PREMISES 
LICENCE – THE ROYAL ARMS, 172 FARNBOROUGH ROAD, HEATHEND, FARNHAM, 
SURREY GU9 9AX 
 
I write to confirm the outcome in respect of the above application, which Mr Hughes advised you 
of by telephone on Monday 14 September 2020. 
 

Having regard to the application and the representations received, it is the Head of 
Environmental & Regulatory Services and the Licensing Managers opinion that the proposed 
amendment to remove a significant number of conditions from your licence (whilst having 
taken into account the need to modify operating practices to address Covid-19 precautions), 
would on balance, cumulatively and individually adversely impact on the Licensing Objective 
of Prevention of Public Nuisance.  
 

Therefore the Minor Variation is REFUSED 
 
Please accept this letter as formal notice of the Council’s decision on this application. 
 
You may wish to submit an application for a full variation when a new Sub-Committee meeting 
can examine all the evidence and decide if it is possible to vary these conditions without 
conflicting with the licensing objective on public nuisance. 
 
Please contact me if you wish to discuss how to take this further.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Richard Homewood 
Head of Environmental and Regulatory Services 
 

FIRST CLASS POST 

 
Jon Paul Stubbings 
Royal Arms 
172 Farnborough Road 
Heathend 
Farnham 
Surrey 
GU9 9AX 
 

Richard Homewood 

Head of Environmental and Regulatory 

Services 

Our ref:  PH/minorvary/RoyalArms 

When calling please ask for: Mr P Hughes 

Direct line: 01483 523189 

E-mail: paul.hughes@waverley.gov.uk 

Date:  22 September 2020 

 


